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Cooperation with the IPCC

Canada supports strong cooperation between the IPCC and the Conference of the Parties and
its Subsidiary Bodies. Canada believes that the COP and its Subsidiary Body need credible
scientific and technological in order to formulate appropriate policy responses to the threat
of climate change. Canada recognizes the scientific integrity of the IPCC and encourages
other Parties to endorse cooperative efforts of the IPCC.

Canada will proactively participate, whenever possible, in the writing of technical papers and
special reports and in workshops and meeting of experts.

Canada is pleased to be hosting the workshop on adaptation measures during 1997. Further
information will be made available to Parties in the near future.

Thank you.


